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ISSUE: ENVIORNMENT, GAS, NATURAL GAS 

New Yorkers are facing an affordability crisis.  Residents are seeing higher prices across the

board, from fuel to home utility bills, costs are continuing to rise. Unfortunately, at the same

time, Albany is moving to put an even greater financial strain on communities, by banning

affordable, reliable forms of energy.  As part of the environmental plans signed into law in

2019, a plan must be submitted to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and move NY to zero

emissions. Be sure to submit your comments on this critical plan here!

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/edward-rath-iii/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/enviornment
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/gas
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/natural-gas
https://climate.ny.gov/Our-Climate-Act/Draft-Scoping-Plan

